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Programme No:46 

Programme Title: ‘Sravyam’ project- recording the daily news  

Conducted by-NSS 

Participation -6 

Date:15th June 2021 

 

 

As part of the ‘Sravyam’ project, NSS units of Christ college had started daily 

news reading for a group of blind people in association with Darshana Club. In 

association to this, 18 volunteers who had taken interest in this are recording the 

daily news in their own voice and sharing it through their WhatsApp groups. 

Moreover, volunteers also doing recordings of announcements and posters for 

them whenever they need. The program which was actually started in June 2020 

with the motive of helping the blind people is still running successfully under the 

leadership of the volunteers Jomol John, Prarthana and the program officers.  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


